
From: Barbie Bible
To: Clerk General
Subject: Re: Testimony to City Council
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 11:08:50 PM

Yes that would be great.

Sincerely, 

Scott

On Tue, Feb 23, 2021, 10:22 PM Clerk General <councilclerk@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Scott,

Thank you for your interest in signing up for a Communication. The five spots for
Communications have been filled for March 3. There are available spots for the
March 10 Council meeting. Please let me know if you want a spot on March 10.

Thanks,

Keelan

From: Barbie Bible <barbiebible1971@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 9:58 PM
To: Clerk General <councilclerk@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Testimony to City Council

My name is Scott Weber, Resident of Hazelnut Grove.

I can reached at:

barbiebible1971@gmail.com

971-380-9913

I want to testify March 3, 2021 regarding

"Hazelnut Grove tiny Cabin community is a benefit to the Overlook Neighborhood"

Sincerely,



Scott Weber



Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
  Deputy 
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